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You are cordially invited
to attend the
“GROUND-BREAKING”
CEREMONIES
of
TEMPLE BETH ISRAEL’S
NEW BUILDING
on the site, Highland Road
Between Euclid Ave. and Independence Ct.
SHARON, PA.
on

TUESDAY, JULY 26, 1949 at 7:30 P.M.

Come and share with us the joy of
this memorable occasion. There will
be no solicitation of funds.

The ceremonies will be held regard-
less of weather conditions.



